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I am very concerned about Mr Pyne’s proposed changes to the abortion law which will allow
 abortion to be considered legal right up to the day of birth.
 
I OBJECT TO THESE PROPOSED CHANGES and want you to record my objection. My objection is
 based on my understanding that abortion can create serious psychological damage in women,
 and does not offer any real assistance or support to women who see abortion as the only
 answer to their desperate situation.
 
Also, doctors take an oath to save lives, not to destroy them and could cause doctors and nurses
 ethical dilemmas which could then affect them psychologically.
 
Regards

Alison Bunney
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